


Current state of project:
· Prototype code is working
· Prototype code is being modularized so that it can be used more dynamically
· Dr. Ortega has tested the Eko stethoscope and likes its quality and sound control. He wishes the app could be better designed and the recording of sounds is clunky
· Received access to Windows application corresponding to the Eko device
· Spoke with Eko spokesperson (Harry Zec) regarding Eko device SDK
· Learned how to export sound recordings as .wav file through the website (www.ekohealth.com -> login)
· Windows application can directly download files
· Eko does not have a database of recorded sounds
· SDK integration platform is primarily for larger corporation looking for a partnership; must be paid for
· SDK is not necessary for what we are creating

This week, we began modularizing the prototype code into functions so that the code could be applied more easily to different scenarios and tests. Additionally, Dr. Ortega tested the Eko stethoscope in his clinic and liked its sound quality. However, he had some criticisms regarding the app. We arranged a meeting with him and Hannah met with him on 1/24/19. We obtained measurements of the device so we could begin drawing preliminary design ideas without the stethoscope on hand. This way, Dr. Ortega can continue to capture sounds that will be used for our algorithm. In addition, we spoke with Eko about their device SDK to see if it could help us integrate the output of their software into the input of our software.



